
  

An Academy 

Headteacher:  Ms A Fearon BA (Hons)  MA  NPQH 

Chair of  Governors:  Mr L Clark 

Hazelwick School Close, Three Bridges, Crawley, West Sussex RH10 1SX • tel: 01293 403344 • fax: 01293 403446 

e-mail: office@hazelwick.org.uk • website: www.hazelwick.org • Company no: 07686578 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  
On Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th February all Year 11 students at Hazelwick will be given a 
progression interview.   
  
All students will be expected to attend a 10-minute interview to discuss their future intentions 
upon completing Year 11. This will enable students to seek advice if they are not sure of what 
options are available to them.  Where a student has applied to Hazelwick Sixth Form, this 
interview will also serve to discuss their application. Applications should be made via the website 
before the 26th January deadline. Interviews will take place in East Hall, Upper School.  By Monday 
5th February all students will be issued with an appointment sheet stating the time of the interview 
and which member of staff they will be meeting. 
  
If students have an interview with college on these days, please can they let Head of Year 11 know 
and we will schedule their Hazelwick progression interview so it will not clash.   
  
We hope that these progression interviews will prove to be extremely useful to students in 
offering them information, advice and guidance in order to choose the correct path for the next 
stage of their education. 
  
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
                                   
Mr J Hillier                                                                  Mr S Agnihotri 
Head of Sixth Form                                                  Head of Middle School 
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